
NOTICE TO WORKERS 

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 

(No. 354) 

 The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following workers 

whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Secretary of the Department of 

Labor and Employment (DOLE) and were received by the POEA DHAD on March 09, 2018. 

1. BRENDA FREOLO GAUFO 

2. RACY LAILA CORREA NGO 

3. ANA FRANCESCA MANALOTO DEL ROSARIO 

4. JOYCE ANN JAVIER MAGTANONG 

5. MARY JANE MORENO LUCAS 

6. HAROLD CEREZO VILLAR 

7. RENE DERILO ENERIA 

8. WINNIE DO-ONG MONTEALTO 

9. GRACE JOY DYANGCO ORIGENES 

10. WILFREDO DIZON AURELIO JR. 

11. KAREN JOY SANTOS PALO 

12. LOREFE LOVE PALER JACOBE 

13. MA. DELIA MANAYTAY MANILA 

14. RACHELL BAYSAC MAMACLAY 

15. ADELAINE SECONDEZ BENIGNOS 

16. IVY GLAZE HARO DOBLUIS 

17. DAYANARA BAYOBO CONTAWE 

18. MICAH FLORENCIA BANZON BAUTISTA 

19. DARNEL BATAAN ALMAZAN  

20. PAUL VINCENT GARCIA LAPUZ 

21. MARIA CRISTINA BADOCDOC AROMBO 

22. JERAMIE FERNANDO JESALVA 

23. KELVIN BALDAEN BASNGI 

24. ARNEL JUAN MARCOS 

Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regional Extension 

Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center from Monday to 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas Employment Certificate (OEC). 

  Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-on-Duty to get a schedule for Step 2 

DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (Php equivalent of US $100.00) and 

OWWA membership (Php equivalent of US$25.00). For workers who were processed at the POEA 

Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA Regional and Overseas Coordinating 

Office. 


